
 

  

PRESTON BULLETIN 
‘Living Life to the Full’  

 

 

Friday 1 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This week, we have seen some wintry weather, which certainly is making it feel slightly more festive as 
we move into Advent.  Yesterday morning, the temperature at Saxlingham car park was –2.5 degrees 
when I arrived at school!  Please make sure your children are equipped for the weather conditions: 
hats, scarves, gloves and boots are now in order! 

It has been lovely to welcome the Year 5 children from Saxlingham to Preston to participate in their 
Level 2 Bikeability on-road cycling course.  The children report that they had an enjoyable time—
despite the heavy rain on Monday and the frosty weather later in the week.  Many thanks to Simon and 
the Bikeability Team for providing this important opportunity. 

This week, a number of teachers have been collaborating across the Federation to find out about  
learning in certain curriculum areas.   Miss Smith and Mrs Elliot have been focusing on Maths and Mrs 
Singleton and Miss Braddock have been looking at History.  All these staff have reported lots of positive 
findings about the children’s learning in both schools. 

As we move into next week, the program of festive events will gather pace, starting with the Preston 
Infant nativity performances early next week.  We look forward to welcoming parents/carers  into school 
to share in these events. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Matt Walker 

Executive Headteacher  

PRESTON CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Henry Preston Road, Tasburgh, NR15 1NU 

Tel: 01508 470454  

Email: officepreston@tasvalley.org.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mr M Walker    

Email:  

head@tasvalley.org.uk 

SAXLINGHAM NETHERGATE CE VC PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 
Church Hill, Saxlingham Nethergate,  

NR15 1TD 

Tel: 01508 499271  

Email: officesaxlingham@tasvalley.org.uk 
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Ladybirds:  Ted for excellent progress in your phonics and your reading. 

   Well done!  

    

Bumblebees: Jaxson for making a super cozy den for a hibernating       

   animal.   

 

Grasshoppers: Evie-Mae for excellent progress in your phonics and your  

   reading. Well done!  

 

Caterpillars: Ethan for excellent effort to improve his writing. 

    

Dragonflies:  Edith for her wonderful efforts at swimming this week  

 

   Jenson for his wonderful efforts towards writing an ode. 

BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING 
‘demonstrating a fantastic attitude to learning and school life’ 

Ladybirds:  Remy 

 

Bumblebees: Eliana 

 

Grasshoppers: Robyn  

 

Caterpillars: Andrew  

 

Dragonflies:  Alfie 

Living  

Life to the  

Full 
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DIARY DATES 

       

Monday 4th December  Infant Nativity 2pm 

Tuesday 5th December  Infant Nativity 9.30am 

Friday 8th December:   Santa Dash and Christmas Jumper Day  
      (Donations in aid of Save the Children). 

 

Children will need a change of shoes/wellies.  They are welcome to 
wear a Christmassy jumper and hat for the Santa Dash.   

 

Donations are welcome via our JustGiving page: 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/tasvalleyfederation-
christmasjumper2023  
 
Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Lunch 

When parking within the vicinity of the school, please be considerate of our 
neighbours and of other road-users. 

Please park safely and legally without causing obstruction to driveways of 
neighbouring properties.  The Highway Code states that you must not park  
opposite or within 10 metres of a junction. This is to allow drivers emerging 
from, or turning into, the junction a clear view of the road they are joining. It 

also allows them to see hazards such as pedestrians or cyclists at the junction. 

As the roadworks continue within the area of Henry Preston Road, please allow additional 
time and remember that parking is restricted due to the ongoing construction.  

SENDIASS NEWSLETTER 

Please use this link to access the latest SENDIASS newsletter:  

https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/news/newsletters/spotlightnov23-3/  

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY 

As we received one nomination for the vacancy for Parent Governor, it is 
not necessary to hold an election.  Many congratulations to Tara Gillam, 
who has joined the Governing Board.  Tara’s 3 children currently attend 
Saxlingham Primary School. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/tasvalleyfederation-christmasjumper2023
https://www.justgiving.com/page/tasvalleyfederation-christmasjumper2023
https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/news/newsletters/spotlightnov23-3/
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